PRIME MINISTER - PREMIER MINISTRE

June 6, 2016

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings and congratulations to
everyone marking the 20th anniversary of Shri Ambika Yoga Kutir of
Toronto.

This milestone offers an opportunity to reflect upon the centre’s many
accomplishments since 1996, when Suresh and Sarojini Shukla first
opened the non-profit organization’s doors to the community. As part
of a global family of Ashtanga Yoga teaching centres, Ambika gives
people of all ages and from all backgrounds a venue to explore the
ancient Indian practice of Hathayoga for health and well-being.

I would like to commend Mt. and Mrs. Shukla and everyone associated
with Shri Ambika Yoga Kutir for their dedication to community
service. Your efforts to share founder Shri Nikam Guruji’s teachings
strengthen the multicultural character of our nation. I am certain that
you will continue your valuable work for many years to come.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable anniversary.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P.
Prime Minister of Canada




